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5th September 2012
Dear Parent/Player,

For all of you who supported the club’s fundraising last season a BIG THANK YOU!

On our website is a breakdown of how much we raised and what is was used on.  A similar breakdown showing the money raised is on the attached newsletter.  
Fundraising is very important for the club as it allows us to keep costs down as low as possible to our members.  The more money raised means that the costs incurred by the club, such as attending netballing events, kit purchases, and rallies can be subsidised keeping the expense to you as low as possible.  Even the weekly expenses that are incurred with hiring the courts to train on, league fees, the cost of equipment, and paying for umpires at our matches can be subsidised! 

For instance both our weekends at Pontins cost the club in excess of £350.00 this year!  This is on top of the amount that we ask you to pay for the accommodation, etc.  The girls have such a lovely time away that the club is happy to cover this deficit.  However, without money being raised through fundraising we may not be able to do this in the future.  This may mean that the girls will either miss out or the full cost will need to be passed on.  

Another thing that the club can subsidise is the kit that our teams play in.  Those that have had to purchase kit will know how expensive it can be.

Because of this we need ALL our members to support the club in its fundraising efforts; not just the few.  

Also, if you are able to help us with fundraising, do let us know.  We would like at least one parent to come forward from each team to form a sub-committee.  
We will again be running the 50/50 club this season so do join.  All it costs is £2 per month (£20 for the year) payable to the club and a monthly draw will take place with 50% of that month’s contribution being given back; split into 1st, 2nd, and 3rd prizes.  Further details can be found on the attached newsletter as well as the form to complete; returning the bottom part to the club and presenting the other details to your bank if you wish to pay by bank standing order.  This form can also be found on our website.

Do not forget to put the players name down as the reference, so that we know who to give the prize money to should you win!

Do support your club!  We need it!

Yours in sport

The Committee and Coaching Teams







Web: www.flamesnetballclub.co.uk 

E mail: enquiriesflames@hotmail.co.uk 
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